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I am writing in regards to the application by Brocach Irish pub to be heard by ALRC 

tomorrow. I am a resident in the Monroe St. neighborhood, and my family and I 

STRONGLY SUPPORT the opening of the pub in the 1800 block of Monroe St. I was 

ecstatic to hear that another excellent restaurant and bar would be moving to our 

neighborhood. I think that the opening of the restaurant will be an asset to our 

community, supporting both the economic development and sense of community in our 

neighborhood. I urge you to please look favorably on this application. 

 

Thank you, 

Kim Christensen 

 


